
CONSULTATION ON THE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET:  COMMENTS BY 23 DECEMBER 
 
Each autumn, Canterbury City Council publishes its draft budget for the coming financial 
year. This year’s budget is being prepared against a backdrop of some of the toughest 
economic conditions seen for over half a century, with cuts falling particularly on local 
authorities.  Canterbury City Council is using a survey to collect views on some specific 
proposed cuts and also welcomes comments on other areas.  All comments should be in by 
5.00 pm on Thursday 23 December.  For more information see:  
http://www.canterbury.gov.uk/budgetconsultation 
 


